
Kathy Cooper

From: Chuck <cbickel@acefixit.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2018 1:33 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Coy Wolf Proposal

Good Afternoon,

Simply stated, what this proposed regulation is saying to me, a Pennsylvania small business owner, “We only want big
box stores in PA. You big stores can afford to pay whatever the State demands, so we want you instead of smaller,
Pennsylvania owned companies, even though these small companies are paying 9% State income taxes.”

Chuck Bickel
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